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Monday, 10th July 2023
Dear Parents,

Give thanks to him and praise his name!
For the Lord is good and his love endures forever

His faithfulness continues through all generations.
Psalm 100

As we come towards the end of term we have been using the words from Psalm 100 to give thanks for our
aspirational community - for our teachers both past and present; for our homes and families; for God’s
creation and for God’s goodness and blessings to us over the past year.

As a staff team, we are especially thankful for our amazing PTA who organised a magnificent Summer Fair,
bringing so many families in our school community together to fundraise for our school. There is a huge
amount of planning and preparation involved in putting on these large events and we are extremely grateful to
everyone who dedicated their time to make this such an enjoyable occasion. A huge thank you also to our
Eritrean and Ethiopian community who cooked through the night to offer such delicious and fresh food for all
to enjoy!

One parent recently commented at the end of the Year 5 residential that we “really do have the best
teachers.” | couldn’t agree more and as we come to the end of term | would like to give thanks for our
amazing staff team who continue to work tirelessly for the care of your children in an environment where
teachers and schools are responsible for more and more wide ranging issues.

Staffing List 2023/2024

We are pleased to publish our teacher staffing list for the next academic year and look forward to welcoming
staff back from maternity leave as well as new staff to join our teaching team - some of whom are already
known to the school. We also say goodbye to a number of much loved and dedicated staff at the end of this
term with staff leaving for reasons consistent with those of the teaching profession in London: moving
overseas, moving out of London, or leaving the teaching profession. We say a huge thank you to: Ms Norris,
Mr Webley, Ms Gold, Miss Cotter, Miss Ohene and Miss Tidd, as well as Mrs Ansah and Ms Fitchit from our
teaching assistant team. They will all be sincerely missed as hugely dedicated and much loved teachers and
colleagues.

PrizeGiving

It is our tradition to give thanks for our fantastic pupils as well as leaving staff, during our end of term
Prizegiving Mass.

Grove Site Prizegiving Mass

For our younger pupils at the Grove Site in Reception, Year | and Year 2 this will take place during their final
Mass of the term.

Reception and Year | Prizegiving Mass - Tuesday | Ith July



Year 2 Prizegiving Mass - Tuesday |8th July
Children in Reception and Year | will receive their certificates in class at the end of the school day and
not during Mass. Children in Year 2 will receive their certificates at the end of Mass.

Broadway Site Prizegiving Mass

Prizegiving Services at the Broadway Site will take place at the following times and will last approximately 1.5
hours.

Year 3 and Year 4 Prizegiving Mass - Thursday, 20th July at 9am

Year 5 and Year 6 Prizegiving Mass- Friday, 2 |st July at 9am

Transition Arrangements

Staff have been arranging transition meetings this half term and will carry out a thorough handover with the
previous class teacher. All classes will meet their new teachers before the end of term and children will bring
home an All About Me sheet with information about their new teacher next week.

End of Year Report Cards

End of Year Reports will be sent home in book bags on Friday, 14th July. If you require an additional
copy of your child’s end of term report and you are listed on Arbor as a primary carer please email the
admin team with the following information:

Subject: Additional End of Year Report Card

Child’s Name:

Your Name:

Your email address:

End of term arrangements - Friday, 21st July

The last day of the Summer term is on Friday, 21st July. Pick up time as below:
Grove Site: 1.15pm

Broadway Site: 1.30pm

Best wishes,
Mrs Tramoni



